## Wichita Falls FAASTeam presents:

## **Monthly Safety Meeting**

Just when you thought daytime flying was safe, the days now are getting shorter and you end up flying at night -- where safe flying takes on more challenges. To insure that you're ready, Bill Smith (retired F-16 fighter pilot and current CFI, owner of Sunrise Aviation LLC, and Sheppard AFB T-38 simulator instructor) has developed a presentation on things to think about when getting back into night flying. In addition to the tried and true precautions, he will also address new technology and its role in night flying. Wings credit will be awarded to attendees.

*Directions:* Drive to 1801 9th St, Wichita Falls. Held in Luby's meeting room in the rear of the facility.

## A message from the National FAASTeam Manager

Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area. Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

## **Event Details**

Tue, Dec 12, 2017 - 12:00 CST Luby's Cafeteria

1801 9th St Lauck Room

Wichita Falls, TX 76301



Contact: Bud Beaty (940) 855-4469 andrew@budbeaty.com

Select #: SW1379737

Lead Representative Andrew Roscoe Beaty

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the "Contact Information" area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.